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D OUTGOING 
DIMS NO._____

August 11,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT MONTHLY ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT ON FOREST 
PROTECTION FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE 2022 OF 
LIONHEART FARMS (PHILIPPINES) CORPORATION (LFPC) 
- UPLAND AGROFORESTRY PROJECT (UAFP)

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Quezon, Palawan dated July 
28,2022 in connection with the above subject.

Based on the report, an incident of girdling of more or less Thirty -Nine (39) standing 
trees with diameters ranging from 14 cm to 68 cm were discovered by the LFPC Foot Patrol 
Unit at So. Malutok, Brgy. Ransang, Rizal, Palawan and withing the JVA area.

Further, CENRO Quezon has already prepared a communication letter to the 
management of LFPC for the conduct of in-depth investigation on the said incident. Attached 
is a copy of letter to the LFPC.

For information and record.

Copy Furnished :
DENR-CENRO Quezon, Palawan 
<cenroquezon@denr.gov. ph> 
KVE MES Doc No. 2022-7099

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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